
 

16th January 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Guru Gobind Singh Gurdwara  
Educational and Cultural Centre 

 
We are pleased to advise that as part of our Religious Education curriculum, Year 5 will be 
visiting the Gurdwara at 57 Upper Chorlton Road, Whalley Range on Wednesday 31st January. 
The children will be learning all about the Sikh religion to complement their studies in class.  
 
Our hosts are expecting us at 12.30pm on the day, so as a result we will be having an early 
lunch at 11.30am and setting off at 12pm to walk to our destination. Please be aware that due 
to our early departure children will be having a packed lunch in the classroom. If your child 
usually has school dinners then a school packed lunch will be provided. The children will be 
asked their preferred choice of sandwich filling nearer the time (cheese, tuna or egg). If your 
child is on packed lunches, please send them in with their lunch as usual. 
 
Please send your child in to school in appropriate, comfortable clothing for the day. Please also 
ensure your child is wearing a red school jumper on the day of the trip. If a child arrives on a 
school trip without their school jumper they will either be given one from the spares box or a 
high-vis jacket so that they can be easily identified. 
 
Parent Volunteers: 
 
We would be most grateful for volunteers to assist us in supervising the children. If you are 
able to do so, please could you fill in the google form below and we will then confirm 
volunteers with you closer to the time. 
 
https://forms.gle/zMTSefyXAdfo4kZ5A  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Year 5 Teachers (Miss Cawley, Miss Calderbank and Mr Wheeldon) 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

https://forms.gle/zMTSefyXAdfo4kZ5A

